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Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission 
280 Slate Street 
P.O. Box 1046, Station B 
Ottawa, ON  K1P 5S9 
 

EMAIL: cnsc.interventions.ccsn@canada.ca 
 

The Municipality of Port Hope is pleased to provide this written letter of support for Cameco’s 
application for a 1-year license renewal of its fuel manufacturing facility in Port Hope, Ontario.  Their 
intent is to stagger their licenses so not all Cameco facilities license are due at the same time. 
 
As the Mayor of the Municipality of Port Hope and as a member of the Canadian Association of 
Nuclear Host Communities (CANHC), I am pleased to support Cameco’s 1-year license to continue 
the same activities its current license authorizes, with no changes to the existing terms and 
conditions. 
 
Cameco is a strong community partner and contributes to the fibre of the community in a positive and 
proactive way.  Cameco is making great strides to improve their facilities and reducing their footprint 
in the community, while enhancing their environmental stewardship of their sites and surrounding 
areas.  Cameco continues to be an engaged public / private partner in many areas in our community.   
 
The Municipality continues to look forward to the positive changes Cameco will be making to their 
facility along our much-cherished waterfront.  Cameco continues to be a partner in addressing issues 
responsibly and in a timely manner.  They continue to demonstrate their corporate good will through 
the PHAI Project related matters and facilitate positive outcomes to challenges both the Municipality 
and Cameco may experience. 
 
I thank you for your time, for your consideration and for the opportunity to address the Commission. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
R.J. Sanderson, Mayor 
 
Cc:   David Smith, CAO 
 Sue Bernardi, MPS Project Lead 
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